
      

               Friday 27th January 

What a busy week in Waveney Class! This week 
we have read ‘How to Catch a Star,’ by Oliver 
Jeffers. We had a lot of fun talking about how 
we might catch a star! We have been inspired by 
the story to create our own star pictures and 
scenes from the story. 

 

                 

In Maths Reception have been learning about 13. We have counted to 
thirteen, found thirteen on a number line and counted one more and 
less. We have added together two different groups of astronauts and 
used a number sentence to write the addition.  

In Phase 3 Phonics, we have been learning the sounds of sh ch th ng 
and reading and writing words using the sounds we have learnt so far.  

 

 

 

The Nursery children this week have enjoyed playing lots of games, like 
‘springy spiders’ and the dinosaur and pirate games. We have talked 
about where we would go in our rockets and used paint to print pictures of rockets. We enjoyed 
sharing two books brought in from home to share: ‘Poo in the Zoo’ and ‘The Cave.’ 

  

           

 

Well done to Logan, who is this week’s star! You have worked very hard on lots of 
activities. Well done, Logan! 

 

 



Have a lovely weekend!   The Early Years Team  

 

HOME LEARNING 

 
This weekend is the Big Garden Birdwatch – how many different birds can you see in your 
garden? 
 
Nursery – draw a picture of a bird you see in your garden. 
 
Reception – draw the different birds you see in your garden. Can you write the number of 
each bird that you see? 
 

 

 


